
I support this bill which would help create transportation electrification infrastructure in Oregon - with a focus on "underserved 
communities" - to make it easier for more people to transition to electric vehicles (EVs) instead of internal combustion engine (ICE) 
vehicles; and to expand the so-called "Charge Ahead" EV rebates, aimed at providing incentives for low and moderate-income 
Oregonians to buy an EV, either new or used. Let's keep Oregon green!!


